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Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                                 
 
This week we went back to face to face year group assemblies and it 
was just wonderful to have the children back in the hall again and to 
hear them singing together.  
In our assembly on Monday we reminded ourselves about why Lent is 
so important. 
During Lent, we try to grow closer to God through our prayers and our actions. 
We want to be ready to celebrate the wonderful news that Jesus rose from the dead on Easter Sunday. 
 
On Ash Wednesday Year 2 led us in our service. Once again we focus on love and growing closer to Jesus as 
we journey through Lent.  
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PSA ‘Good Deeds’     

Thankyou for all of your support. 

I have been really impressed with all of your good deeds children. 

You really have been amazing! 

So far we have raised a fantastic £165. 

There is still time to submit your good deeds. The winner will be announced next week. 

Eat Them to Defeat Them –  
 
Next week we will be those demolishing peppers! 
The children have done so well eating their carrots this week….. let’s see who can eat their peppers on 
Monday! 
 
Website                                                        
 
Our new website is live! 
We hope that you like it as much as we do. Thankyou to those of you who took part in our survey, which was 
invaluable to inform the new website, 
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/ 
 

We are currently updating some of the pages and the calendar.  
 

Ukraine       
 
We have been absolutely overwhelmed by your support and 
generosity. Mrs Wigfield’s nephews will be heading off to the 
Ukrainian border at the weekend and we send him on his way 
with our love and prayers.  
 
A huge  huge thankyou to each and every one of you who 
have supported this very important cause. 
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World Book Week 
 
This week the whole school has had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day. We have dressed up as our 
favourite characters, visited the Reading Cafe, listened to stories from other classes, recommended books to 
each other, had a mystery reader for story time, found out more about our class authors and most importantly 
of all listened to lots and lots of stories. To end our week, we have had a brilliant book swap! We know that all 
these positive experiences will help to make our children more engaged readers and hope to give them them 
all a lifelong love of books.  
 
Thank you to the Reading Champions who have worked very hard organising things at lunchtimes, we couldn’t 
have done it without you 
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Forest Schools: 
 

 Friday 11th March: Nursery, Year 2 & Reception 
 Friday 18th March : Nursery, Year 2 & Reception 
 Friday 25th March: Nursery, Year 1 & Year 2 
 Friday 1st April: Nursery, Year 1 & Reception 

 
Stockport Family at Cheadle Catholic Schools 

 
The named Social Worker for Cheadle Catholic Schools is Sonia Nunes. 
The named Family Worker is Amy Buchan and our School Nurse is Michelle McCulloch.. They are our 
Cheadle Catholic Stockport Family Support Team.  
 
Our Support Team will be offering regular drop in sessions for parents and carers. During these sessions our 
Team will be available to talk to any parents/ carers who have any concerns at all about their children or 
families. 
. 
Our next first drop in session will be on Monday 14th March  9am-11am.  
Our School Nurse will be on hand to offer advice about  toileting, sleep and diet. 
 
The session will take place in the Junior School in their Faith Room (one of the mobile classrooms.) If you wish 
to attend, please report to school reception and we will direct you to the room. 
 
The session will be very informal and you will not need to make an appointment.  
 
However, if you wish to speak to a member of the Team confidentially please contact me and I will make a 
separate appointment for you 
 
Sonia (Social Worker) will also be available at the beginning of the day  before school and will greet parents on  
the playgrounds with Mrs Fender and myself. 
 
 

 
Please continue to keep our Cheadle Catholic family in your prayers, 

 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 

Tel: 0161 4858733 
 

Pause for Reflection 
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Prayer for Ukraine 

Loving God, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine, 

for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 

for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 

that in this moment of crisis, 

we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 

so that peace and justice 

become a reality for the people of Ukraine 

and for all the world. 

Amen 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: George & Iris 
R1:  James & Eva   
R2:  William R & Natalia 
R3:  Daniel & Imogen   
1O:  Ivy & Rosa    
1DW:  Connor & Isabelle 
1BM: Scarlett & Samuel 
2L:   Jack & Olivia   
2W:   Marjorie & Logan  
2ON:  Harry & Emily 
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Provisional Diary Dates    
 
Sport’s Day dates and class trips have yet to be finalised.  
 
Monday 14th March Stockport Family Drop in Session 
Monday 14th March  Class 1O trip to Bramhall Hall 
Tuesday 15th March  Parent’s Evening 4.30-6.30pm 
Wednesday 16th March Class 1BM trip to Bramhall Hall 

Red Nose Day for Nursery 1  children 
Thursday 17th March Parent’s Evening 4.30-6.30pm 
Friday 18th March  First Forgiveness: Class  2ON  

2pm in school hall (Parents will be invited) 
Friday 18th March  Red Nose Day in school 

Monday 21st March  Class 1DW trip to Bramhall Hall 

Friday 25th March First Forgiveness: Class 2L 
2pm in school hall  (Parents will be invited) 

Tuesday 29th March  Class 1O Easter Assembly 9.15am in school hall 
(Parents will be invited) 

Wednesday 30th March Class 1DW  Easter Assembly 9.15am in school hall 
(Parents will be invited) 

Thursday 31st March Class 1BM Easter Assembly 9.15am in school hall 
(Parents will be invited) 

Friday 1st April First Forgiveness: Class  2W 
2pm in school hall   (Parents will be invited) 

Friday 1st April School Closes for Easter holidays 

Tuesday 19th April  School re-opens for Summer Term 1 
Friday 27th May School closes for Whit Holidays 

Monday 13th June School re-opens for Summer Term 2 
Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
 
 
REMINDER:   NURSERY SCHOOL PLACES 
 
Applications for nursery places for September 2022 are being accepted online. ( born between 1.9.18 and 
31.8.19)  
Closing date is 31st March 2022  
 

 
 
If you have any queries please email the admissions team at admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk 
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